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Comments: | have been asked as a member of the Colorado Snowmobile Association to write in with input on
this members behalf.

We would like to see the area managed with the environment at heart. We would like to see more well defined
trails, and stronger penalties for those who abuse this great resource. The idea should also be visited to have a
stronger enforcement presence in the area even if it means usage charges to all who visit. This could also be
used for removal of trash left by those who are not caught and prosecuted for littering. We would be in favor of a
well designed use format that involves strong regulation of all users with more enforcement of existing and
necessary new rules to insure the beautiful existence of these areas continue to remain.



